
2019 Chairing 
Skills Program

Active ICANN community contributors and, in particular, Chairs, can be easily challenged 
when taking up the responsibility of leading a working group or stakeholder group. In order 
to address this, a course on chairing skills was established by the ICANN Academy Working 
Group.

We are now inviting Chairs to take the opportunity to benefit from this program and invite 
Coaches to become mentors to new Chairs.

Time commitment:

    Chairs: < 3 hours

    Coaches: < 7 hours

For additional questions, please contact Sandra Hoferichter at info@hoferichter.eu or the 
PRS team at PRS@icann.org.



2019 Chairing Skills Program
Would you like to take this training as a Chair? 
Simply register here by 21 December 2018: https://community.icann.org/pages/
viewpage.action?pageId=62395123

Would you like to become a Coach?
Coaches should have a deep understanding of ICANN, having not only been actively involved 
for several years, but also playing various roles within the ICANN Community. In addition, 
Coaches should meet the following criteria:

• Must be able to effectively communicate and understand English (observing the Chair 
without using the interpretation tool)
• Must have secured travel support for ICANN64 (Kobe)
• Must be able to dedicate time according to the schedule set
• Preferably has had experience as a Chair within ICANN 

The program will start with a preparatory call between February and March 2019. A F2F meeting 
with Chairs and Coaches will be organized during ICANN64 in Kobe. Chairs and Coaches will 
have to agree on times for individual meetings between ICANN64 and 65.




